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ANNOUNCEMENT FROM MEDICINES CONTROL AGENCY!!! 

 

Good day and greetings to you all! 

 

The Executive Director, MCA wishes to inform you that the MCA Office 
is relocating from the 3rd Floor to the 2nd Floor of the same building and 
this started with effect from 27th February 2022. 

 

We want to assure you that services will continue during this period and 
we will do our best to deliver within MCA timelines.  

 

Please note that there is still some ongoing minor works and we would 
want to apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Counting on usual cooperation. 

 

Regards 

 

Markieu Janneh Kaira 

Executive Director 

 


